DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT

Rick Scotr CraiG J. NicuOLS
Governor SER V I CES Agency Secretary

4050 Esplanade Way | Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0950 | Tel: 850.488.2786 | Fax: 850.922.6149

April 12, 2013

Ms. Laura Bybee

Statewide Initiatives Contract Officer

Central Purchasing Division

Office of Management and Enterprise Services
2401 North Lincoln Blvd

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear Ms. Bybee:

The State of Florida is realigning the contract vehicles for acquiring defibrillators and
related equipment. These products are being moved to the medical and dental supplies
and equipment state term contract (475-000-11-1). It is anticipated that the realignment
will take approximately one month to complete.

In the interim, other eligible users (OEUs), as defined by Chapter 287 Florida Statutes
and Rule 60A-1.005, Florida Administrative Code, do not receive their procurement or
budget authority through the State’s Chief Procurement Officer and therefore can
contract directly through the NASPO/OK contract #SW300 to acquire needed
defibrillators and related equipment.

Sincerely,

el £l

Kelly Loll
Director of State Purchasing and Chief Procurement Officer

cc: Veronica McCrackin
Richard Chatel
Matthew Dempsey
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